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To whom it may concern

I would like to add my comment to subject development.

I am completely opposed to this project.

It has been always heavy traffic every week days during rush hours and also traffic in weekend afternoon on
Boundary and Kingsway too. Due to high density of existing populations from Joyce to Boundary 4 sections of
condo developments and Metrotown area more than 9 sections of even condensed condos have already over utilized
current public facility nearby including roads, skytrain, parking, schools etc.. Therefore, adding 5 super high rises
will be disaster and completely destroy the boundary area of Vancouver and Burnaby.

I don’t understand why so many options in Burnaby near this sector but have to destroy the Boot building outfit, kill
the trees in order to squeeze in this small pocket by all means???

Other than profited the city hall and developers, I don’t see any other public interest but ruining existing
neighbourhood’s living rights.

Thank you for your time in reading this comments.

Xiu Jue Shi (Megan)
2207-5515 Boundary Road
Vancouver, BC V5R0E3
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